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NDAP Strategic Planning 2024
The Nutritionist Dietitiansâ?? Association of the Philippines, NDAP, the Accredited Integrated Professional Organization of the Professional Regulation Commission, conducted its Strategic Planning with the Leadership Team, the Board of Directors, and the Regional Vice Presidents last April 18 to 20, 2024 at Hortz Hotel and

Resorts, Tagaytay City, Cavite. During the three days strategic planning, valuable insights were gathered to ensure continued success of the organization.
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